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Barnett, Mary

From: Faith McLaughlin <faithrose18@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 2:32 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: The Buffalo River

We must protect Arkansas' prestigious national river, the Buffalo.  Contamination of Big Creek and thus the 
Buffalo National River river will be remembered as a time when Arkansas leaders were thoughtless, ready to 
exploit our natural heritage at any cost to future generations of nature enthusiasts.  This has to stop!!  
Shame on our leaders, especially those in the legislature as well as the governor who could have ended this 
fiasco several years ago. 
 
Sent from my iPad 


